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                                                                                                                                                                                                        E-mail: kezgib@aol.com        Tel: 01491 835413
Dear Parents and carers
Welcome back everyone we all hope that you had a lovely break. We have 6 new starters throughout this term – Edward, Nathaniel, Maisie, Thomas, Norton and Sophie a big welcome to you and your families.  This terms theme is Fantasy stories and we will focus on a different themed story each week. Once again we will be focusing on our phonics for Show & Tell.  As usual the detailed planning will be out each week on the notice board and here is a summary of how we hope the weeks will go:-
	Week 1 – Rapunzel.  We will turn our home corner into a castle, and will have all the dressing up clothes inside.  Our Annual Easter egg hunt will take place on Wednesday 15th of this week at Days Cottage in the village.  Everyone is welcome!  We plan to leave preschool at 11:15, so for those children who don’t normally attend on Wednesday feel free to if join us with your parent/carer.  As usual we will all walk back to preschool to share out the eggs equally.  Phonic of the week is W. 

                                                                                                                                                         Week 2 – The sword in the stone.  We will have the knights and castles out this week.  We will make wooden spoon dragons, and paint some shields.  It is also St. George’s Day so we will discuss who St. George was and decorate biscuits for snack.  Phonic this week is I. 

                                                                                                                                                                                          Week 3 – Sleeping Beauty.  This week will be a musical week, lots of ‘sleeping related’ songs and musical instruments.  We are going to practice our numbers using clock faces, and discuss what time we go to preschool, have lunch etc.  Our phonic is Z.   

                                                                                                                                                                Week 4 – The Wizard of Oz. This week we will discuss Equality and Diversity with the children; why people are different and how it is important to be kind to one another.  We’ll also make fairy or wizard wands and create a yellow brick road using painted footprints!  Our phonic is A.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               .                                                                                                                                                       

	
	Week 5 – Shrek.  This week will be green week; we plan to make lots of green foods for an Ogre’s picnic, and incorporate traditional stories with a twist.  Our phonic this week is R.                                                                                                                                                                                     

Week 6 – Snow White and the seven dwarves.  We will discuss who we live with make individual family trees.  We will also discuss ‘Stranger Danger’ with the children and explain why we need to stay safe.  Phonic of the week is D.                                                                              
Once again the tea towel/play dough rota is out in the foyer for you to fill in and the parent helper rota.  These are there for the benefit of the children and helps with the smooth running of the preschool.  Having a parent helper in the class allows us to do more activities with the children and allows you an insight as to what goes on within the preschool and hopefully have lots of fun.
If anyone wishes to speak to myself or any other member of the team please do not hesitate to ask - preferably at the beginning or end of the session.
We finish after session on Friday 22nd May and return Monday 1st June 2015.
Many thanks,
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